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Dear Residents, 

Virtual Community Meeting 
Thursday, February 23 rd at 7pm 

Hosted via Zoom. To Register go to PaulaFletcher.ca/PapeSchool  
 
In order to construct the Ontario Line north of Riverdale Plaza, Metrolinx must relocate a sewer from 
Pape Ave to under Pape School.  
  
Metrolinx has told the school and the City that this particular phase of construction will start in 
September 2023 and finish in 2025 with underground tunnelling to start in 2026. 
  
This project will have a big impact on Pape School and traffic in the wider neighbourhood.  
  
Metrolinx has submitted their traffic plans to city staff. While the city cannot deny permits they can 
require the best mitigation efforts possible, so your input as parents and residents is important in the 
review of Metrolinx’s plans. 
  
Please join us to review the proposed traffic plan. Your input is important to get the best plan 
possible.  
 
We hope you can join us for this virtual meeting. If you cannot join but want to get updates please get 
in touch with us at Councillor_Fletcher@toronto.ca and Sara.Ehrhardt@tdsb.on.ca  
 
Working for you,  
 
 
  
 
 
Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor 
Ward 14, Toronto-Danforth 
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Traffic Changes proposed  by Metrolinx  
for the Ontario Line north of Gerrard  


